
Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Gym Name], your health and safety are our top 

priorities. In light of recent events, we have implemented enhanced cleaning policies to ensure a 

safer experience for everyone. 

Our Enhanced Cleaning Protocols Include: 

• Frequent disinfection of high-touch areas, including equipment and restrooms. 

• Increased cleaning staff on duty during peak hours. 

• Upholding strict cleaning standards with hospital-grade disinfectants. 

• Providing hand sanitizing stations throughout the facility. 

• Routine deep cleaning of the gym after hours. 

We encourage all members to participate in keeping our space safe by practicing good hygiene 

and following posted guidelines. Together, we can ensure a clean and welcoming environment. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please feel free to reach out to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Gym Name] 


